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Welcome back everyone!  A new season is upon us 
and we are all excited for the upcoming year! The 

club has been keeping busy over the summer and behind the 
scenes organizing and planning for future events. 
The Penticton Sno-Trackers made their presence known in the 
Penticton Peach Festival Parade this year. We had an incredible 
turn out and work party to make our float one of a kind. The sleds 
came out of hibernation and braved the hot weather and all makes 
and models of snowmobiles were represented. Our younger 
members enjoyed giving out candy and waving to the crowds. 
It was awesome to see the smiles on peoples’ faces enjoying 
the sleds in 30+ degree weather. Special thanks to one of our 
sponsors, Pacific Rim Equipment, for the use of their low bed and 
forklift, as well as a huge shout out to Cam for being the most 
excellent driver. 

The Penticton Sno-Trackers are eager to build from our previous 
achievements. Signage is still a main priority for the club and it 
will help the snowmobile community navigate Apex safety and 
respectfully, as well as providing access to our trails, staging areas 
and parking lot. We always invite questions, comments and input 
from the Apex community. 
The Penticton Sno-Trackers will also continue to enhance our 
relations with our fellow backcountry users such as the Nickle 
Plate Nordic Centre and Apex Mountain Resort. We promote 
backcountry access for all users. As always, our motto has been, 
“If you pack it in, you pack it out”. 
Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 14 at 7pm 
at 216 Hastings Avenue in Penticton. We invite all snowmobiler 
and snowbike enthusiasts to come check us out!
We can be reached at pentictonsnotrackers@gmail.com. Our 
website is www.pentictonsnotrackers.ca. Follow us on Instagram 
and Facebook for the latest updates as they happen.


